MACARTHUR BRANCH AUGUST MEETING

The meeting again was well attended along with the Guest Speaker and major Sponsor Gerald Kenneally of Kenneally's Funeral.

PRESENT: Allan & Marnie Carr, Mark & Susan Kellert, Ian & Jo Baloglow, Roger & Lorraine Ford, Gary & Denise Moffitt, John Carroll, Ron Reuben, Kevin Barr, Max Madgwick, Wendy Walsh, Peter Nellies, Les Green, Gary Jorgensen, Graham Rule, Kevin Hill, Bob Barnett, Michael Timms, Geoff Allen, Sonya Matthew, Mal Sinton, John Dilosa, Bob Hynes, Peter Hevey, Allan Heaney, Mark Doubleday, Geoff McNevin, Pamela Smith, Alan Moule, Darrin Wilson, Ray James, Danny Doherty, and Mark Doubleday.

APOLOGIES: Peter & Susan Millar, Ken & Wendy Aldham, Richard & Lillian Cordwell, Chris Broughton, Sonia Roberts Peter Edwards, Rod Grant, Len Attard, Paul McDonald, Bruce Williams, Susan Thomas, Brian Harding, Joe Stanioch, and Rob Thomsett

During the meeting the Vale & Ode were delivered and respected with a minute silence.

We had a good turnout for our Coffee Crunch at Meet and Eat Café, Ed Square and about 40 attended the Christmas in July Luncheon at Menangle Country Club which will become an annual social event.

The KenMed Baby Bed Warmer System has been purchased for \$14,601.00 which when delivered will be positioned in the Neonatal Section of Campbelltown Hospital.

A Special Presentation was made to Gerald Kenneally for his Sponsorship to the Branch by John Carroll, Roger Ford, and Ron Reuben.

Another Presentation with a Flower arrangement and a Plaque was made to Lorraine Ford by John Carroll, and Ron Reuben for her significant Voluntary contribution for the Branch.

The next Meeting will be held at the West Leagues Club, Leumeah

10th October, 2025

10.30am for 11am start

Guest Speaker

John Robert Tyrepower Camden Sponsor

Roger





Roger